
 

 

MINUTES 

 

TOWN OF VINALHAVEN 

PUBLIC HEARING 

ROADS BEING CONSIDERED FOR CLOSING TO WINTER MAINTENANCE 

Tuesday, October 25th, 2016 

6:00 PM 

WASHINGTON SCHOOL TOWN OFFICE 

 

 

 

Those present were Selectmen Eric Gasperini, Pamela C. Alley and Emily B. Lane; Town Manager 

Andrew J. Dorr; and Town Clerk Darlene M. York.  Phillip Crossman was absent.  

 

Also present was Jessica MacDonald Martin. 

 

 

Selectman Eric Gasperini opened the Public Hearing at 6:00 PM to discuss the Roads being considered 

for closing to winter maintenance.  

 

 

Jessica MacDonald Martin just wanted to be sure that Zeke’s Point was not on the list.  It was stated 

that it was not. 

 

 

Selectman Eric Gasperini closed the Public Hearing at 6:00 PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted: 

 

___________________________ 

Darlene M. York, Town Clerk 

 


